
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION that three hot 

cut demonstrations have been scheduled in Docket No. 030851-TP, Implementation of 

Requirements Arising From FCC Triennial UNE Review: Local Circuit Switching for Mass Market 

Customers. These demonstrations are scheduled for the following date and times: 1) Wednesday, 

January 28,2004, at 1 1 :00 a.m., at the BellSouth Pine Castle Central Office 6621 S. Orange Ave., 

Orlando, FL 32809; 2) Wednesday, January 28,2004, at 2:OO pm., AT&T Switch Office, 1 15 1 N. 

Keller Rd. (Suite C), Orlando, FL 32810; and 3) Thursday, January 29, 2004, at 8:30 a.m., 

Sweetwater Central Office located at 7502 Hillsborough Avenue West, Tampa, FL 336 15-41 04. 

The purpose of these demonstrations is to illustrate a practical showing of the current hot cut 

process used by BellSouth and Vexizon to transfer mass market unbundled network loops ("E-L) 

to non-ILEC switches. The BellSouth and Verizon demonstrations should cover current hot cut 

procedures, differences in the hot cut procedures between central offices, current and fbture 

anticipated hot cut volumes, and established contingency plans to handle growth in volumes. The 

AT&T demonstration should cover receipt of the hot cut, and the process for connecting the loop 

to a CLEC switch. All interested parties wishing to attend the demonstrations in Orlando and 

Tampa must notify Jeremy Susac (850) 413-6236 or Lisa Harvey (850) 413-6806,2540 Shumard 

Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee F132399-0850, by January 23,2004. A list of names of all participants 

will be needed for security purposes while present at the central offices. 


